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In 2013 Homes for Good Housing Agency established its nonprofit branch known as Homes for Good 
Foundation. The foundation focuses on growing education opportunities for low-income youth in Lane 
County. Homes for Good Foundation aims to provide stability and growth for students by offering a $1,000 
scholarship annually for two years.  
 
We have just awarded our 2019 scholarship recipients. Melia and Kilano are both freshman, Melia is going to 
start at Oregon State University in a couple of weeks and Kilano already started his program at Northwest 
Christian University.  Both of them really look forward to the college experience. 
Our application is open to Homes for Good residents pursuing a college degree of vocational program.  
 
Homes for Good provides housing and services to over 3,000 households in Lane County each year, which 
include over 600 youth between the ages of 17-24 who are preparing for the next phase of their life. Our 
scholarship helps students off to the right start, with support for their goals of continuing education.  
 
Funding for the scholarship comes from an array of sources, but primarily employee contributions. Homes for 
Good Foundation is the only organization in Lane County that provides scholarships specifically for low-income 
residents.  
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